
 

Thank you for your interest in observing the Trauma Resuscitation Unit of the R Adams Cowley Shock 
Trauma Center. We offer the observation experience to Maryland certified EMS clinicians on Thursday-
Saturday from 1500-2300 and 2300-0700. This experience is observational only and you will not be 
able to provide clinical care.  

In order to schedule an observation, you will need to complete the attached Observer Information 
Sheet, and Waiver. Those documents need to be returned to Cindy Rivers, Resource Coordinator, via 
email at crivers@umm.edu with a copy of your Maryland Certification.  

Once all of those documents are completed, you will work directly with Cindy Rivers to schedule a 
mutually available time. Please understand that due to other events within the unit, a delay to 
schedule may occur.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me in the EMS office at 
410-328-8844. 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca Gilmore, MSN, RN, RCRN  
Trauma Program Manager  
rgilmore@umm.edu

November 11, 2020


